
  about 4043 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 4043 # peripateo {per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 4012 and 3961;
to tread all around, i.e. walk at large (especially as proof of
ability); figuratively, to live, deport oneself, follow (as a
companion or votary): -- go, be occupied with, walk ({about}).[ql

  be 4043 # peripateo {per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 4012 and 3961; to
tread all around, i.e. walk at large (especially as proof of
ability); figuratively, to live, deport oneself, follow (as a
companion or votary): -- go, {be} occupied with, walk (about).[ql

  go 4043 # peripateo {per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 4012 and 3961; to
tread all around, i.e. walk at large (especially as proof of
ability); figuratively, to live, deport oneself, follow (as a
companion or votary): -- {go}, be occupied with, walk (about).[ql

  in 1704 # emperipateo {em-per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 1722 and
4043; to perambulate on a place, i.e. (figuratively) to be
occupied among persons: -- walk {in}.[ql

  occupied 4043 # peripateo {per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 4012 and
3961; to tread all around, i.e. walk at large (especially as
proof of ability); figuratively, to live, deport oneself, follow
(as a companion or votary): -- go, be {occupied} with, walk
(about).[ql

  walk 1704 # emperipateo {em-per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 1722 and
4043; to perambulate on a place, i.e. (figuratively) to be
occupied among persons: -- {walk} in.[ql

  walk 4043 # peripateo {per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 4012 and 3961;
to tread all around, i.e. walk at large (especially as proof of
ability); figuratively, to live, deport oneself, follow (as a
companion or votary): -- go, be occupied with, {walk} (about).[ql

  with 4043 # peripateo {per-ee-pat-eh'-o}; from 4012 and 3961;
to tread all around, i.e. walk at large (especially as proof of
ability); figuratively, to live, deport oneself, follow (as a
companion or votary): -- go, be occupied {with}, walk (about).[ql
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